


LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF LITTLE FALLS PLANNING BOARD

[bookmark: _Hlk533984]	            PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that in accordance with the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et. seq. you are hereby advised that the Borough of Bloomingdale  Planning Board has made the following changes to the regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting of Wednesday, June 10, 2020. The meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m.  The meeting will be held remotely, by means of communication equipment and services  as permitted pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-8b.  Formal action may be taken at this meeting

The Planning Board may add other items to the Agenda for this meeting if deemed necessary including, but not  limited to approval of Minutes and payment of bills.

Agenda can be found on the Borough website:  www.bloomingdalenj.net

 The foregoing electronic public meeting is being conducted due to the current situation involving the COVID-19 virus and directives of State and County governments that restrict public gatherings and direct residents of New Jersey to stay at home. 

To join the meeting you have two options.  You may join the meeting using Zoom.  Click on link:
https://zoom.us/j/8211636502?pwd=S2gzbmlqUzRySXFSWCtmM0VTSmw0QT09

Or you may join by phone: 1 (888) 964-3468.


        You will be able to participate when the Board Chairman opens the meeting for the public participation portion of the meeting at which time you will be able ask questions and/or cross-examine witnesses.  The Board Chairman will give the members of the public an opportunity to make any statements at the conclusion of the public hearing process.   

Borough of Bloomingdale 
Planning Board
 					 		  	Barbara Neinstedt, Board Secretary
 							      



 



